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Dear Parents, 

 

What a fabulous start to the year we have all had this week. The staff and children have 

enjoyed settling back in and getting straight back to learning. The children have been busy 

painting self portraits for a wonderful display in our school hall and all classes have started 

their new book-based literacy reading book and lessons. Let me take this opportunity to 

welcome all our new starters in Class 1 and 4 new pupils in Classes 3 and 4.  

 

Timings:  

A reminder that school starts at 8.45am for all classes – it has been great to see so many 

children arriving promptly for school. A member of staff will always be on the school gate at 

least 5 minutes before school starts to welcome our children into school.  

Our school day finishes at 3:15pm – please make sure you are on the playground on time to 

collect your child/ren.   

 

Uniform: 

All our pupils have been looking super smart this week at school; however, we have had a lot 

of new uniform not labelled and quite a few items this week have been misplaced. Could you 

all check this weekend that your child’s uniform is labelled clearly.  

 

Safeguarding & Child Protection Policy: 

For your information, the new safeguarding and child protection policy can be found on the 

school’s website. If you require a paper copy please ask the office.   

 

Water Bottles: 

Just a reminder that during this hot weather children need a water bottle in school. As per our 

policy and other schools in our Multi Academy Trust, it should be water only in drinks bottles 

that go into the classroom. Squash and fruit juice can be drunk at lunchtimes.  

 

Please see the attached page with school dates for this academic year so far. A copy of this 

has also been sent home today. 

 

 

Mrs Knight 

8th September 2023 
 


